
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

Year 3 Newsletter 

This term in maths we will begin by looking at fractions and the concept of 

equivalent fractions of a whole. We will then move into adding and subtracting 

fractions, sometimes with different denominators! Our next unit in maths will be 

time. We will look at time facts such as seconds in a minute and minutes in an 

hour, then focus on how long things take and different ways we can measure 

that time. Don’t forget to keep practising on Times Table Rockstars at home! 

In term 6 we will be hoping to publish our own Kids national geographic 

magazine for parents and carers at home. This means during our literacy lessons 

we will be looking at writing different feature pieces for this.  

To begin with we are starting with something every good magazine needs: an 

editor’s note. In this we will outline a message to our readers and outline what 

we hope to achieve by creating this magazine. 

The next piece of writing we will create is an information page, telling our 

readers about the animals that are being directly impacted by deforestation.  

We will continue to write many other interesting pieces for our magazine. At 

home you can keep practising your cursive handwriting and why not keep at 

diary of what you have been up to each day? 

Why should we care about the environment? 

During our new Line of Enquiry, we will be looking at the 

environment and the different ways that we as humans effect it. 

With this being such a broad question, we will focus predominantly 

on deforestation and the rainforest and the impact that has on the 

planet. We plan to learn about the links between deforestation and 

global warming, along with how it can destroy entire species’ 

habitats and way of life. We will learn all about how important the 

environment is to both animals and humans. 

In school both Vincent and Goram class have PE every Tuesday and Thursday. 

You need to provide a water bottle and a suitable all weather PE kit. If you are 

taking part in PE at home then why not join in with Joe Wicks live daily PE 

session at 9:00am? Any excuse to take part in outdoor or indoor exercise is 

encouraged. Let’s get moving Year 3! 

Please feel free to email us on the school Home Learning email address if you need to get 

in contact whist at home or you need any additional support! Stay safe and take care. 

Mr Walker, Mrs Glanville and Mr Brown. 

We hope you find the following information useful! We will continue to send out home learning 

for the children whilst the school is closed. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiS2-GptPvOAhVBWxoKHTz4BXMQjRwIBw&url=https://twitter.com/powerofpeuk&bvm=bv.131783435,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNEIsXG_MBwsAKWtyMelzFF2Klx9nQ&ust=1473274220348711

